
 
 

A Message from the Chair 

  

Hyde Park Schools have very strong links with the local community. A common vision exists 

amongst all members of our schools. This is to maintain an inclusive learning community 

where everyone is valued and respected.  Each individual child is encouraged to develop his 
or her own personality within a secure learning environment, whilst always being aware of 

the needs of others. The children are encouraged to be confident learners, who embrace the 

challenges they face and enjoy the opportunities for learning that are provided. 

We actively promote and support our children to develop a real determination to succeed in 

all aspects of learning so that they become successful, responsible and caring adults in their 

later lives. We celebrate the efforts of all our children and the Governors, Head Teachers and 

staff believe passionately that it is every pupil’s right to enjoy a high quality education and 

are firmly committed to achieving excellence in everything that we do. 

We offer a broad and balanced curriculum where our children enjoy learning and every child 

is encouraged to fulfil their full potential in all aspects. All staff are committed to providing 

excellent opportunities and work in partnership with parents, children and the wider 

community to ensure that the children at Hyde Park schools receive the best possible learning 

experience. 

The role of the Local Governing Body is to work closely with the Head Teachers and staff to 

ensure the very best education is provided for the children in our schools. We are responsible 

for setting the strategic direction for both schools, monitoring and evaluating their 

performance and effectiveness, ensuring that budgets are managed prudently, and making 

sure that the ethos and values that the Hyde Park community holds dear are driving factors in 

our continuing success. 

Through supporting and challenging the Senior Leadership Team in both schools we ensure 

that the children receive the best possible education in a safe and secure environment. 

I have no doubt that the hopes and aspirations you have for your child will be fulfilled here at 

Hyde Park.  If you have skills and time to offer and would like to be considered for a 

governor role, please contact me through the Clerk to Governors, Laura Faith. 

David Bowles 

Chair of Governing Body 

 


